
Our “new” building is located at 416 N Otter Ave in Parkers Prairie (Otter Ave is also Highway 29). It is the former Prairie Implement building. We currently do not have a 
Hart Travel and I do not know when one will be in place. So just be looking for a brown and white striped metal pole shed building with a Quonset (we occupy the entire 
block along Highway 29). There is an alley along the back side of the property, please park on the grass along that alley toward State Street. 

 

 


